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SCHEDULE
8:15 Continental Breakfast

9:00 -  Welcoming Remarks

9:20
Robert C. Maxson,
President of the University
Simeon J. Crowther,
Chair, Academic Senate

9:20 - Personal Reflections:

9:40

Karl W. E. Anatol,
Provost & Senior Vice President
for Academic Affairs
Session 0né
International Education: Creating
a Global Future
9:40 Voices from Our Students

Framework:

Paul Lewis, Director

Center for International Education

Ken Curtis, Director
Liberal Studies

10:15 BREAK

10:30 Resume
10:55 Discussion of Topics
112595 Closure:

Elaine Haglund, Co-Chair

International Education
Comumittee

12:15 INTERNATIONAL
BUFFET

Session Two
A Conversation on Future
Enrollment
Introduction;
Robgrt C. Maxson
President of the
University

Moderator:

Simeon J. Crowther
Chair, Academic Senate

Summary and
Conclusions
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CALIFORNIA STATE UNIVERSITY, LONG BEACH

OFFICE OF THE ACADEMIC SENATE

September 20, 1999

Colleagues,

Our annual Academic Senate Retreat on September 30" will feature two
topics of considerable importance for our future as a university.

The morning session will focus on international education as a part of our
‘global future”. The program designed by the International Education Committee
will provide an opportunity to discuss a wide range of topics relating to
international education, e.g., opportunities for faculty and students to study
abroad, internationalizing our curriculum, etc. This will be an excellent
oppoartunity for the campus community to get better acquainted with our
expanding efforts in the area of international education.

The afternoon session will be devoted to a “conversation about enrollment”.
The long-predicted “tidal wave” of students is now arriving on our campus. ltis
now time for us to begin to discuss how we will deal with expanded enrollments
while maintaining educational quality and enhancing student success. This part
of the program will be a real conversation. We have asked President Maxson to
begin the discussion and we hope that all parts of the university community will
join in to share their perspectives on this critical issue.

We hope that you will be able to attend and participate in the discussions of
these important issues.

; Sincerely yours,

Simeon J. CKQ‘L

Chair, Academic Senate

1250 BELLFLOWER BOULEVARD - LONG BEACH, CALIFORNIA 90840-2005 - 562/985-4149
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